
Dear Parents 

Next Thursday, 29 March is the  

Easter Hat Parade.  

Remember to start making your child’s 

Easter Hat. 

The Welfare Committee will be selling 

Cupcakes for 50c each. 

 

All monies will go towards supporting our 

World Vision sponsor child. Gangaram 

Rupsingh 

 

We are asking for nut free cupcake donations  

on the day.  

All cupcake donations will be greatly appreciated. 

Staff will also be selling tea and coffee for 50c. 

 

Please support our school. It will be a great day. 

 

Mr Berry, Mrs Provino and the Welfare committee. 

    


